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20 September 2017
RE: INTERNATIONAL FAMILY DAY - SUNDAY 24 SEPTEMBER 2017
Dear Parent

We are delighted that your child has agreed to come to take part in a fun day of international activities at this
year’s International Family Day. This event is hosted by the local Huacao government and aims to celebrate and
promote cultural exchange. At the event, there will be some speeches, a mini Triathlon and an array of
performances, including music and songs from our pupils. There will also be some cultural and food stalls run by
pupils (including those from our school). There will be guests from 5 international schools including BISS, SAS,
Korea School, Singapore School and Taiwanese school at the event.

We will arrange for a coach to take students and families from BISS. It will depart promptly at 9am and will return
by about 3.30 pm. Students and families who are making their way directly to the venue should go to:

Huacao County Community Culture,
550 Ji Di Road (at the corner of Yun Le Road)
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Children will be allowed to go round the activities when they are not participating in their own activities. Please
note that they will therefore not be supervised by a teacher at all times. Students must ensure that they are in
trios during this time and a meeting point will be established at our BISS stall. Pupils will be able to contact me by
phone throughout the day on 18516654108. Students will be expected to come back on the bus at the end of the
activity unless they have been given written permission from their parents to leave early. They must show this to
Ms McConnon before leaving the venue.

Schedule:

9:00am Departure from school

9:30am Registration

10:00-10:30am  Opening ceremony,

10:30-3:00pm Various performance and activities
3:30pm Arrival back at BISS

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.
Warm regards
Fiona McConnon

Assistant Head
Head of Global Languages



